
 

 

Uthandosa letter of support  

As founders of the Anir Foundation, since 1997 we have traveled almost every year 
(minus the two Covid years) to southern Africa and specifically South Africa. In 2023, 
we were surprised and excited to discover Uthando. The universe has ways of placing 
things in your path at the time when they’re supposed to appear. Uthando supports 
community action and networking projects, with James Fernie as Executive Director and 
his wonderful support team. These projects are remarkable in today’s climate of anger 
and disruption. The Heart of Cape Town is a wonderful example of “What the World 
Needs Now is Love Sweet Love…” James and Uthando have managed to create 
something beautiful by pulling together underserved communities and international 
interest.  

We at the Anir Foundation/Anir Experience (a USA not for 
profit www.anirfoundation.org) and Serengeti Goddess (a women’s health and wellness 
organization www.seregetigoddess.org) are honored to participate and engage with 
Uthando endeavors to foster peace and understanding and help communities build 
healthy relationships and infrastructures.  

Please feel free to contact us at the above contact information, 

Adrienne Belafonte Biesemeyer, Executive Director, and Co-founder  

Rachel Blue Biesemeyer, Co-founder, and Education Specialist 

 

 

Anir Foundation/Anir Experience 
1297 DarkHollow Road 
Alderson, West Virginia USA 
www.anirfoundation.org 
+1 (304)646 2999 
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